
Covid-19 safety measures  

NEICS Reconnect Spring meeting 

30 March 2022  

Newcastle Civic Centre  
 
We are very pleased to see that so many colleagues have booked a place at the meeting. Thank you 
for showing your considerate support for each other by being vaccinated, by having done a LFD test 
before and by wearing a medical face mask during the meeting. We can assure you that the event 
and the venue is organised to a Covid-19 safe standard. 
 

Ventilation 
 
We have chosen the Newcastle Civic Centre for its modern well ventilated rooms and have 
confirmed that the building adheres to building regulation ventilation standards, CO2 monitors are in 
place as well. 
 

Proof of vaccination 
  
Please bring along your covid-19 vaccination passport QR code (printed or on your NHS app > NHS 
COVID Pass > Domestic, online or as screen shot). We will use a NHS reader to scan the QR code. 
 

Proof of negative LFD test 
 
Please also bring along a proof of a negative NHS lateral flow device test taken within 12 hours prior 
to the event. This can be done either by presenting a confirmation text or email via the NHS online 
Covid-19 reporting system, your actual LFD test or a photograph of your LFD test.  
 

Face mask 
 
Please bring along your own medical masks for the day. Please wear your medical facemask at all 
times except when eating or drinking.  
 

Hand gel 
 
Hand gel is provided by the venue at the building entrance. 
 
 
 
We are looking forward to see you at the meeting; it will be good to get together safely as a 
profession at our NEICS Reconnect Spring meeting 2022. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
North of England Intensive Care Society committee 


